Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2020 9:58:53 PM

First name: Elaine Last name: Riddle Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

Thank you for letting me comment on the Foothills Landscape Project in the Chattahoochee National Forest.

I am worried about the vagueness of where trees will be cut and forests burned and other changes in our Chattahoochee National Forest for the Foothills Landscape Project. I think the we should continue to have a chance to comment and be notified when Forest changes are considered.

I cannot imagine caring and appreciating all our Forests have to offer and making it less appealing to those who enjoy the natural beauty the hiking, fishing, camping that is available now in the Foothills area. It is disturbing that trees will be cut, herbicides applied and to have less Forest by cutting more roads.

As a voting, tax paying citizen I would like on going comment opportunities and opportunities to be able comment in the future about our Forest and especially now about the Foothills Landscape project.

Sincerely, Elaine Riddle